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Finger Posts 

Every parish has them! 

 

 

 

 

 

The Members of South West Wiltshire Area 

Board recognise the contribution of finger 

posts to the AONB and our communities. 

In fiscal 2019-2020 the Board is considering 

making funds available to each Parish Council 

which wants to upgrade a decrepit finger post 

in their domain. 

The Area Board will use community funds to 

subsidise up to £400 of the cost of each post. 

Parishes will be obliged to provide a 

meaningful contribution. 

The work must be carried out to the Wiltshire 

Council specification, a detailed work plan & 

target timeline must be submitted with each 

grant application, including a before 

photograph, invoices and a photograph of the 

new post in place. Timber is to be from 

renewable sources, letters & figures on the 

finger post will be standard and Wiltshire 

Council will point parishes towards a suitable 

source. No changes of names on the finger 

posts will be countenanced (any changes etc 

need Gazetting to comply with regulations) 

Specifications will be available at 

www.wiltshire.gov.uk/highways/fingerposts  

Funding requests need to submitted to the 

Community Area Manager  

karen.linaker@wiltshire.gov.uk  6 weeks 

before the area board meeting.
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